
Welcome to the Greengates weekly Newsletter 

Each week we will update you on what has been going on in the Academy and give you the 
information you need to keep up to date with upcoming events.  

Our attendance target is: 96%   This weeks attendance is: 92.4% 

Please make sure your child attends everyday so they don’t miss out on any learning, if you 

need any advice or support with Attendance please speak to Mrs Binns, Mrs Tempest-Michell 

or Mrs Farmer, we are here to help.  

Follow Us on:  
X - @DeltaGreengates 
Website -www.ggpa.org.uk  

Week 19 Newsletter: 02.02.24 

Reception Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 Nursery 

95.4% 89.7% 95.6% 94.8% 95.3% 90.4% 88.3% 87.4% 

Stars of the Week 

Nursery: Havannah &  

Isabelle 

Reception: Elsie & Fae 

Year 1: HSBC Workshop- 

No certificate this week 

Year 2: Joshua & Alice 

Year 3: Tommy & Amelia H 

Year 4: Nicole & Aurin 

Year 5: Tomi & Jack 

Year 6: Ava B & Hannah T 

Attendance Winners 

No Winners this week! 

Try again next week for 
96% attendance or more. 

This weeks class attendance 

Each week we 

have a Star of the 

Week Assembly. 

Each child receives 

a certificate and is 

praised for their 

achievement that 

week.  

We also reward 

good attendance 

to the class of the 

week.  

w/c 5th  

February 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

Tuesday 6th, 

Thursday 8th 

February 

Parents Evening Meetings 

Online bookings to be made   

however any difficulties please 

contact the office 

Friday 9th 

February 

Yoga for all —All children in school 

will be invited to attend a Yoga  

session in school to tie in with   

children’s mental health week. 

Friday 9th 

February 

End of Half Term 

 



 

 

NSPCC Numbers Day 

The children in school had a fantastic day immersing themselves in all things Number! There were problems to 

solve, challenges to be had, as well as fantastic workshops delivered by the team from HSBC giving pupils insight 

into how finances are managed.   

Points Win Prizes! 

We are very excited to relaunch our Dojo Shop in school this week. The shop now has it’s own designated room, 

where children will be invited to shop each week and spend or save up their hard earned dojo points! 

 

 

 

The PTFA are setting up in a more formal capacity and are holding their very 

first AGM (Annual General Meeting) in school on  

Thursday 22nd February at 6.30pm 

What is the PTFA? 
A group of people including parents, teachers and friends of the school who help to organise events, both fund 
raising and social. 
  
What are the aims of the PTFA? 
To raise funds to buy things that will benefit the children in school, that the school could not otherwise afford. 
To organise social events for children, parents and their friends which foster community relationships at  Green-
gates Primary Academy 
  
Who can belong to the PTFA? 
Anyone who has children at the school or who works at the school is automatically a member of the PTFA. 
  
How can we find out more? 
Each year, there is an Annual General Meeting (AGM) to which all parents and staff are invited.  This is a good 
way of meeting people for the first time and hearing about the PTFA achievements and plans.  
Committee Meetings are held roughly every term in the evening but you don’t need to be a member to help 
out. Come along to a meeting to find out more!  Newcomers are always welcome. 
 


